
December 4, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 
 
ATTN: Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 
 
Re: 2020 System Improvements Project 
 Case No. 2022-00316 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Please be advised that construction began on August 28, 2023 for the above 
referenced project. It is anticipated that as of the working week ending December 
16, 2023, the above referenced project will be 50% completed in accordance with 
the approved plans and specifications. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eddie W. Brown, P.E. 
Vice Principal 


